


SURVEY INTRODUCTION MESSAGE
Thank you for attending the Extramural Communication Community of Practice (ECoP) Meeting. 
[bookmark: _Hlk63177914]Please help us make future meetings as valuable as possible by taking a few minutes to complete the following questionnaire on your recent meeting experience.  Your input will be used for future planning efforts for ECoP activities.
Participation in this survey is voluntary. To participate, click the link below and provide your responses to a series of multiple choice questions.  The survey should take no more than 10 minutes to complete. 
[SURVEYMONKEY LINK TO BE PROVIDED HERE]
This evaluation is approved under OMB Control Number [0920-0953].
For additional information, please contact Dr. Donjanea Williams at DWilliams24@cdc.gov.  
Thank you very much for your interest in the ECoP and for your consideration of this survey!
Sincerely,
The Extramural Communication Community of Practice Planning Team




